## CGC House Report- Spring Meeting- May 26, 2021

The House Committee members are Cathy Rafuse, Kim Armstrong, Dave MacMillan.

Since the August 2020 AGM, updates include:

- 1. Handwashing stations throughout the facility have been changed to a touchless format.
- 2. New directional signage has been installed at the entrance to the facility and on the Clubhouse and Proshop buildings.
- 3. Beautification by way of general maintenance, landscaping and the addition of flowers and shrubs to the immediate areas around the Proshop and Clubhouse has occurred this spring.
- 4. Upcoming work involves reworking the ramp between the Clubhouse and Proshop to eliminate the odd angles making the area safer.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cathy Rafuse, House Chair